Consell begins process of stabilising 242 administration posts

The human resources department of the Consell de Formentera reports that last week,
negotiations with local unions brought approval for the Special Public Employment Offer, an
effort to reduce temporary employment in the public administration as part of the emergency
measures included in Law 20/2021. The process will involve stabilising the posts of a total of
242 civil servants and employees of the Consell de Formentera.

Paula Ferrer, Councillor of Human Resources, highlighted "the efforts of the Consell and other
administrations to reduce temporary employment and guarantee workers' right to stable
employment".

Ferrer underscored "constant dialogue" between unions and the Consell: "Stabilisation of the
workforce is a process which unites us all behind a shared purpose, so | want to praise the work
of the unions, who have demonstrated at all times their seriousness and willingness to make
something difficult simple".

In 2021 local decision-makers agreed to give public employees the option to accredit their work
with the Consell de Formentera as professional career-grade employment. Social partners met
four times and are working to renew the workers' agreement and the registry of posts, among
other issues. "The path ahead is long, and | hope that we will continue to walk it together",
concluded Councillor Ferrer.
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